
08/30/2013
Dear Parents/Guardians,					

[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope this letter finds you well.  We are off to a great start in Modern World History. On Friday, September 6th and Monday, September 9th I will be introducing a new student-centered questioning strategy.  I would like to videotape these lessons for two reasons. First, it will provide me with the opportunity to reflect and analyze my instruction to better my teaching.  Second, I would like to use the video as a model for other teachers to view if they choose to use this questioning strategy. It is for these reasons I am sending this letter home to inform you of the events. If you do not want your student videotaped, please let me know by Wednesday, September 4.  I can be reached at jason_lussier@whps.org if you have any questions.

Best Regards,
Jason Lussier
Jason Lussier
World History Teacher

CONARD HIGH SCHOOL CORE VALUES:
We challenge and guide our students to be active learners and productive citizens.

